


















The statement from Miriam Sisson (highlighted above) is incorrect.  It has been
changed in the Civic Center meeting minutes to reflect her statement correctly:
Miriam Sisson, Library Director, asked how a citizen-led committee would gain
access to the meeting space and Jeni answered that they would check out a key.
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